
Dear Friends!
Thank you so much for praying for us faithfully. We reap the fruits of your prayers

and taste the sweetness of the blessings of the Lord!

1. As Rob already wrote to you Hajni is getting married on August 26th to Mark
Kopasz. We can hardly believe that. She was engaged in April when Mark proposed to her.
We are blessed and excited about them as they are getting married very soon. They already
had their state wedding, for in Hungary that is necessary to be acknowledged by the State.
But Hajni and Mark count the church wedding as their official wedding day when they make
their vows to each other before the Lord. Please pray for us with all the details and
preparations! Exciting times!

Two days ago Josiah Burns proposed to Csenge here in Hungary by Lake Balaton. So
we have another wedding coming up next year! God is good! We feel very blessed!



2. Tomorrow, on July 31st we will go for our yearly church summer camp. Please pray for
our time as around 120 people signed up for the camp. Please pray for renewal, for us to grow

in love for the Lord and for each other.

Thank you for your faithful prayers for all of us!

In His steadfast Love, Tünde


